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THE INTER-AMERICAN COURT OF HUMAN RIGHTS PUBLISHES ITS 

CASE LAW BULLETIN NO.32: REPARATION MEASURES IN PORTUGUESE 

 

 
San José, Costa Rica, August 25, 2022. During the 150th Regular Session taking place in Brazil 

from August 22 to 26, 2022, the Inter-American Court of Human Rights announces the 

publication of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights’ Case Law Bulletin No. 32: Reparation 

Measures in Portuguese. 

 

This issue compiles the Inter-American Court’s most relevant decisions on reparation measures 

issued within the context of Article 63(1) of the American Convention on Human Rights. 

Download the Bulletin here. 

 

The publication of this Bulletin in Portuguese joins Portuguese language initiatives such as the 

publication of other Case Law Bulletins, the launch of the Court’s website in Portuguese, as well 

as a series of joint efforts between the Brazilian authorities and the Inter-American Court of 

Human Rights. 

 

The Court thanks Dr. Claudio Nash for his work as editor of the Spanish version of this 

publication, as well as the generous contribution of German Cooperation implemented by GIZ 

and its DIRAJus Program based in Costa Rica. 

 

We hope that this publication contributes to the dissemination of the Inter-American Court of 

Human Rights’ case law in Brazil and throughout the region. 

 

 

 

*** 
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http://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/comunicados/cp_53_2022_eng.pdf
https://www.corteidh.or.cr/sitios/libros/todos/docs/cuadernillo32_2022_port.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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